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Mark,

 

The sustainable expansion of motorized travel within the Shoshone National Forest will not only bring tourism

dollars to the state of Wyoming, it will allow more people the opportunity to experience the splendor that exists in

our great state. As the pandemic stretched on, many people found a desire to travel and get out into nature. This

expansion will create more opportunities for these folks to find a connection to our natural places and foster

stronger feelings for conservation and responsible use.

 

Thank you!

 

Zachary Hein


